
OFFICE ORDER  

CIRCULAR/NPS/2023-24/4.                                              Date: 9 April 2023 

Dear parents, 

1. It is for your information that the school has started the new session but the fee of your ward is 

still pending of the session 2022-23. 

2. We are sorry to inform you that if by Saturday if you will not clear the pending fee of your ward, 

the school will struck off the name of your child from class attendance roll as per the protocol of the 

school. 

3. Kindly take this official circular seriously and on priority. 

Principal 


